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Craig, Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki
Sent: Tuesday, June 27, 2023 3:28 PM
To: Craig, Sondra
Subject: FW: Camping in the LaCrosse WI City Parks

From: Christine Graham <christinegraham746@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 27, 2023 3:01 PM 
To: ZZ Council Members <zzcouncilmembers@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: Camping in the LaCrosse WI City Parks 
 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 

Hello, 
  
I am sending this email to express my approval of the recently 
created Ordinance, File# 23-0673, detailing a proposal for 
Camping in the La Crosse WI City Parks. 
The content of the ordinance details a proposal as to how our 
local city parks should consider addressing individuals who appear 
to be living 24/7 in our city parks. 
 
I personally live in an apartment building that sits on King street, 
directly next to Cameron Park. Over the course of the last three 
years, I have witnessed a beautiful park transition into an 
unattractive and filthy area due to the individuals who have 
decided to call it their home. I am hoping that putting a written 
guideline in place for how "camping" in a city part should be done. 
I do not personally feel safe as well, given how disturbing some of 
the behavior that has been displayed by select individuals who are 
camping in Cameron Park. 
  
Thank you for your time. 
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